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February 11, 2011

Susan Flannery, Director
Cambridge Public Library
449 Broadway
Cambridge, MA  02138


Dear Susan,

Thank you for so generously hosting this year’s Legislative Breakfast, and for your support of libraries! Without a doubt, this year’s Breakfast was the best one yet!

We are happy to take this opportunity to offer our appreciation for the time, effort, and hard work that you put into coordinating this event.

Most importantly, we appreciate your willingness to get involved.

Sincerely,

Metrowest Library Legislative Breakfast Committee

Beverly Shank 

Maryellen Loud

Susan McAlister
Amy Bloom
Katherine Rotkiewicz
Metrowest library legislative breakfast committee 


WHO NEEDS LIBRARIES?  WE ALL DO!





























